

Dear-

Thank you for your e-mail.

Your comments have been logged and will be taken into account as part of the plan making process as we progress towards a Draft Local Plan.

In relation to the first question you raised, I have attached a list of the Council's Executive Board Members and functions.

I have also provide a link below that will allow you to view where the Executive Board Members live (click on their name to reveal address details), so that you can view the information to answer your second question.

Regards,

Planning Policy & Programmes Team.



Dear Sir or Madam

I am writing to express my grave concern at the complete lack of consultation regarding the local plan. If it was not for the information provided by the Liberal Democrats, I and many of my neighbours would have been ignorant of the future plans for our area.

Although I agree that there is a need for future development, to meet the national demand for housing, I feel that the proposed local plan concentrates too heavily around Thelwall, Grappenhall and Appleton Thorn areas and will adversely affect these areas significantly.

I feel very strongly that a decision as important as the local plan for Warrington should be made by a committee that is representative of every area of Warrington. I would therefore be grateful if you could provide me with the following information:

- (I) How many people were on the committee that agreed the proposed local plan,
- (II) How many of the above committee members live in the Thelwall, Grappenhall and Appleton Thorn areas.

I also feel very strongly that the people of Warrington should be able to vote, or have a proper input, into how their town is going to develop over the next 20 years and that these important decisions should not be taken behind "closed doors" without proper consultation but "above board" and with proper consultation and discussion.

Ideally, I feel that the people of Warrington should be presented with a few options and should be able to vote on their preferred option as this decision will shape the future of Warrington and once green field sites are developed they are lost forever

Finally, I would like to know that once the final plan has been agreed will there be a printed timeline that will detail when each phase will take place. I feel that this should be an important part of the plan because if brown field sites become available a few years down the line then the plan can then be modified to limit its' impact on existing green field areas.

